
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   File No. S7-18-23 
 
FROM:  Susan Poklemba   

Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw  
 

RE:  Meeting with representative of IEX  

______________________________________________________________________________  

On February 14, 2024 Susan Poklemba spoke with John Ramsay, Chief Market Policy Officer of 
IEX.   
 
Among the topics discussed was the Commission’s Proposal to Address Volume-Based 
Exchange Transaction Pricing for NMS Stocks (File No. S7-18-23).  
 


